5 May 2021



Dear Mayor and City Board,

We the students and staff of Coulee Montessori Adolescent Program would like to continue our tradition of Chalk The Pavement art in the street. We have been holding this event since 2016 to celebrate art and build community.

We'd like to plan this year's art making for Thursday, May 13th, 2021 from 8am-2pm. Our rain date would be the following Thursday, May 20th. Designs this year may connect to our Life Science studies.

If you approve our event, we'll connect with Engineering/Public Works to block off the intersection of Division & Ninth St (northeast corner of Lincoln Middle School building). In the past they brought the barricades and safety vests for us to use, so hopefully we can do that again.

Here are a couple photos from 2019 (the last time we were able to do Chalk the Pavement):





Thank you for your time and consideration,

Coulee Montessori Adolescent Program

Pylon Nine Dodge (teached)
Mine Dodge (teached)
Man.